
July 6, 2022


Administrative Law Judge Spruce

Oregon Public Utilities Commission


Re: UG 435 Scheduling


Dear ALJ  Spruce, 


Pursuant to your ruling on June 20, 2022, Small Business Utility Advocates proposes 
that SBUA be permitted to file its Objection to the Second Stipulation on July 18, 2022 
and the Stipulating Parties Reply be filed July 26, 2022 to allow SBUA time to review 
prior to the PreHearing Brief deadline on July 28, 2022. 


Sincerely, 


S/ Diane Henkels


Diane Henkels

Attorney SBUA


Diane Henkels
She/her/hers
Attorney, Small Business Utility Advocates
541-270-6001 / utilityadvocates.org

http://utilityadvocates.org/

